Dr ... Murphy,
Albert gricultural College,
Glasnovin,
Dublin, N.W. 3.

Dear Dr Murphy,

Many thanks for your letter of 31 March. I shall be away much of this year in the States but should be happy to lecture to the Royal Bublin ociety in December or January.

You do not suggest a subject, and I do not quite know what subject you have in mind. To a biological audience one on the "Genetical Phenomenon of Dominance" might be acceptable, or of more general interest "The Bearing of Genetics on Theories of Evolution". To pure mathematicians probably the most interesting topic I could take would be "The Theory of Estimation". A more practical statistical subject would be "Statistical methods in Experimental Design", with agricultural and genetical illustrations.

You will be able to judge best what sort of thing the audience would like me to enlarge upon.

Yours sincerely,